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This week we have started to think about wintertime and have enjoyed a few flurries 
of snow. We have been sharing winter/snowy stories and have been learning about 
hibernating bears! The children have enjoyed exploring the ice outside finding it in 
lots of different places and, breaking it with hammers and watching it melt in the 

water trays when we add hot water. They have explored mark making with coloured ice 
cubes and have used white paint to paint snowy pictures. 

 

 

 

Christmas arrangements 
Our Christmas events are a much-needed fundraising opportunity for our charity run 
Nursery. Please support us if you can. 

Tuesday 3rd December  – Christmas Wreath Making drop in 6-9pm This year, we would 
like to invite parents and friends to join us for an informal wreath making session at the Nursery. 
We will have willow rings available and a range of foraged foliage for creating a wreath for your 
doors. We are hoping this will be a fun social evening so bring a bottle and enjoy spending time with 
new friends.  Tickets from Nursery £20. 

Thursday 12th December – Snowman Film night 5:00 – 6:00pm We would like to invite you 
and your children to return to Nursery at 5pm. We will be watching the Christmas film, The 
Snowman and enjoying some hot chocolate and a cookie. Children can come dressed in their PJs. 
Parents, please dress up warm as we are hoping to have mulled wine around the fire pit for you! 

Friday 20th December – End of term, Christmas singing performance. On the last day of 
term, we would like you to invite you all to see your children in a small Christmas singing 
performance. If your child normally attends on a Friday, they will come in as usual.  For those 
children who don’t usually attend on a Friday, please can you drop them off at 10:45am.  At 11am, 
all parents are invited into the Nursery for the performance and possibly, a special visitor! We 
anticipate this Christmas celebration will be finished by 12:30pm. 

The Nursery will be closed for the afternoon to allow Staff to have a much-needed Christmas 
celebration of our own.  

Christmas Raffle – We will be selling tickets for a Christmas Raffle. Raffle Donations greatly 
received. Please contact Jess (Wren’s Mum) if you can help with this or would like to help with any 
fundraising activities, email on -  jessicalemon@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

 

  

 


